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Nordic Federation of General Practice

Annual report 2010 from the Chairwoman of NFGP

Meetings and General Assembly

NFGP celebrated its 5-year anniversary in 2010, and the annual meeting was planned to take place in Copenhagen in April.  Because of the volcanic ashes from Iceland, the meetings did not take place as planned.  The Board met with the Icelandic representative on Skype - and the General Assembly was also carried out that way.  The planned meeting in NKAM was postponed for the same reason. 

Minutes from the meetings are published on the web.

NKAM had their meeting in Tromsø in August, and the Chairwoman was also present.  As NKAM is the youngest working party within NFGP, the Board intends to put efforts into building a good framework for NKAM and make its tasks explicit.  Achievement of continuity and a common policy for the congresses are the reasons that NKAM was included in the Federation. This should be tasks for the Board in the years to come.

Minutes from the meeting in Tromsø are available on the web.

Jakob Kragstrup and Anna Stavdal met in Oslo in September to discuss the ongoing process involved in recruitment of a new Editor-in-Chief and a new Chairman from September 2011.
The Director Jakob Kragstrup and Lise Stark have been in charge of the daily running of business throughout the year and have been in current contact with Chairman Anna Stavdal by e-mail, when needed.

SJPHC

The Editor-in-Chief Jakob Kragstrup and Chairwoman Anna Stavdal will both be replaced in 2011. 

The Board will be in charge of the nomination of a new chairman, and Jakob Kragstrup and Anna Stavdal were appointed to the nomination committee for a new Editor-in-Chief.

We have been working on this in the last months, and the result and our recommendation will be presented to the Board in due time, before the General Assembly in Copenhagen at the end of March. 
See Editor-in-Chief’s annual report for further information. 

I hereby thank the Editorial Board, and the Editor-in-Chief and the Editorial Secretary in particular for excellent work.

Thank you all for your efforts during 2010
I would like to thank all three working parties of the Federation for contributions and cooperation during the past year.  We continue our work on building our organisation, which is still young, and needs continuous consideration.  I thank Lise Stark and Jakob Kragstrup for their attendance to and caretaking of NFGP in its everyday life.

Oslo, 1 March 2011
Anna Stavdal

Chairwoman of NFGP
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